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Spring has arrived and we are welcoming the warmer days which will 

be filled with lots of fun learning and play.  

We would like to welcome all our new families to our setting. We hope 

you enjoy being part of Tots and Scholars.  

Outdoor Forest Adventure 

We are happy to announce that forest adventures have started 

again on the last Tuesday of every month. It is a great opportunity 

for the children to explore outdoor learning, encourage team work, 

and learn new ways of doing things alongside plenty more.  

Could we please ask as the weather is getting sunnier that you 

apply sunscreen before the children start nursery and send in a 

sunhat. You may also like to pack a puddle suit this is allowed as we 

will be exploring in all weather conditions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 If you or a member of your family tests positive for the virus at any time, please email us as 

soon as possible and adhere to the government’s track and trace regulations at all times.  

For more information:  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home 

                       Shoes  

Here at TAS we encourage the 

children to be independent, 

therefore we would like to 

request the children to wear 

Velcro shoes and easy to wear 

clothing. 

Uniform    

A gentle reminder that TAS 

uniform is to be worn on 

Mondays, Tuesday, 

Thursday and Friday. 

Feel free to send your little 

one in their favorite 

clothing on Wednesday. 

 
Private School Talk 

27th April at 11am we will be holding a private school meeting via zoom. We aim to cover the local private schools 

in the area, expectations and aspirations. Please could you confirm your attendance by emailing us by the 26th 

April.  Zoom link will be sent nearer to the date.  

 

World Earth Day  

On the 22nd of April TAS will be joining thousands of organizations to help 

climate change. As a first step we would kindly request during drop off and 

pick up that car engines are switched off to help improve the environment. 

Together we can help restore the earth!   



     
   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH  
Meet Miss Kirsty Caterpillar room 
leader who has been with us for 5 
years. We would like to take this 
opportunity to recognize all her 
hard work.  

 
 

RECOMMENDATI0NS 

Here at Tots and Scholars we are 

very pleased that many of you have 

recommended new families to our 

nursery.  We would like to show our 

appreciation to you by giving you 

10% off your invoice for one month 

after a new family that you have 

recommended starts with us.  We 

would kindly ask that you email us 

to let us know when you have made 

a recommendation so that we can 

ensure that the discount is applied. 

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR: Please see attached planned events.  

Elstree Nursery will be closed on all Bank Holidays and the Following dates: 

, Monday 17th May – Inset day 

 Tuesday 7th of September – Jewish holiday 

Wednesday 8th of September Inset day 

Thursday 16th of September– Jewish holiday 

Tuesday 21st of September – Jewish holiday 

Tuesday 28th of September– Jewish holiday 

 

 

Labelling Clothes  

The Covid-19 restrictions are slowly easing in the near future.  

We don’t want to relax our covid-19 safety guard. We want to 

remain safe at all times. Could we request all items of clothing 

and shoes are labelled clearly. 

 

We said goodbye to Miss Karina 
this month and wish her all the 
best for the future.  
 

 

 

 
“I’m really very proud to be working 

as part of the TAS family working with 

children is my absolute passion and I 

always thrive in watching the children 

grow and develop as they go from tiny 

Caterpillars to Beautiful butterflies.” 


